English (Compulsor	- Total	ahore Board 2016	Group - I	
Time:20 Mir	i. Obje	ective Type	Marks: 19	
Note: Four pour question think is question answer	ossible a on are gi correct, on with -book. C will res	nswers A, B, Convention of the cholen of the	and D to each ice which you in front of that en ink in the g two or more mark in that	
	집 등에 가는 하다 등을 다 하다.		erb and fill up	
	bles she		0	
The same of the sa	T	nouse since 197 (B) have bee		
		(D) will be	all sales	
		heir home task.		
(A) did	caa,	(B) have don	ie	
(C) do	3	(D) were doi		
	in the pla			
(A) met	The second second	(B) meet		
(C) was	meeting	(D) had beer	n meeting	
The state of the s		or milk now.		
(A) cries		(B) cried		
		(D) is crying		
		t very much.		
(A) love		(B) was lovir	ng.	
		(D) is loving		
		with correct s	pelling and fill	
up the bu				
6 (A) Midi		(B) Meditasi		
7 (A) The		(D) Mediatio		
(C) The		(B) Thiology (D) Thealog		

(A) Petriotism (B) Patriotism (C) Patriotizm (D) Patriatism (A) Embodement (B) Embodiment (C) Imbodiment (D) Embomenté Choose the correct meaning underlined word and fill up the bubbles 10 The word expedite means: (A) slow (B) dull (C) fast (D) improve 11 In order to escape form : (A) scot free (A) scot free (C) mellow (B) hide (D) sharp 12 Apparently means: (A) clearly (B) ominously (C) as it appears (D) obviously 13 The word texture means: (A) structure (B) appearance (C) outlook (D) cold 14 Noise emitting vehicles: (A) giving (B) taking (C) reaction (D) controlling Choose the correct option according to the grammar and fill up the bubbles sheet : 15 The moment which is lost, is lost forever. The underlined word is a / an : (A) Indefinite pronoun (B) Reflexive pronoun (C) Possessive pronoun (D) Relative pronoun 16 Some are born great. The underlined word is a / (A) Possessive pronoun (B) Indefinite pronoun

(C) Reflexive pronoun (D) Personal pronoun 17 The police dispersed the crowd. The underlined word is a / an: (A) Countable noun (B) Uncountable noun (C) Collective noun (D) Material noun This is my book. The underlined word is a lan: (A) Possessive pronoun (B) Reflexive pronoun

(C) Indefinite pronoun

(D) Personal pronoun

19 Ashfaq Ahmad was a -

(B) Famous (A) Famed

(C) Famously (D) Infamous

Liigiion	9 th , Lahore Board 2016	Group – I
(Compulsory) Time:2.10 hrs		Marks: 56
Tille.2.10	SECTIONAL	

SECTION-I

Answer any FIVE of the following questions: 10 2. Who was Hazrat Abdullah bin Zubair (R.A)?

What is the most important function that media performs?

Where is Makkah situated?

Why Sultan Ahmad Mosque is also known as Blue Mosque?

How much confidence did Quaid-e-Azam have in his nation?

vi What is an ICU in a hospital?

vii What are the effects of drug addiction? viii How do you define noise pollution?

SECTION-II

Translate any two of the following paragraphs into Urdu: 4,4

(a) In the fifth and sixth centuries, mankind stood on the verge of chaos. It seemed that the civilization which had taken four thousand years to grow had started crumbling. At this point in time, Allah Almighty raised a prophet from among themselves who was to lift the humanity from their ignorance into the light of faith.

(b) The most important element in the interior of the mosque is the mehrab, which is made of finely carved marble. To the right of the mehrab is a richly decorated pulpit. The mosque is so designed that even when it is most crowded, every one in the mosque can hear and see the Imam.

Noise pollution is a serious issue and needs (c) more attention at local and state level. People must develop more awareness about the dangerous impact of noise on human health. It is, therefore, a need to acquire more civic sense responsible attitude to avoid of this the irritant unnecessary use environment.

Rewrite any two above paragraphs into simple English.

Write down the summary of the poem "Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening" by Robert Frost.

OR

Paraphrase the following lines into simple English with reference to the context:

I wandered lonely as a cloud That floats on high o'er vales and hills. When all at once I saw a crowd, A host of golden daffodils;

Use any FIVE of the following words/phrases/ idioms in your sentences :

(ii) responsible (i) bits and pieces

(iv) request (iii) care

(vi) strength (v) impact (viii) prosperity

(vii) sacrifice Write a letter to your mother about the test you have just taken.

OR

Write a story with the moral "It never pays to over-reach yourself".

OR

Write a dialogue between a teacher and a student regarding 'punctuality'.

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end: 10 One day a girl found a coin. It rolled away before her broom when she was sweeping the yard, and fell with a little clatter against the wall. She ran and picked it up. Some one had dropped it while crossing the yard and perhaps had not even troubled to look for it. It was worth little. But is seemed a whole fortune to her, who never had anything of her own before. She rubbed it clean on the sleeve of her blue cotton jacket and put it into her pocket.

QUESTIONS:

- (i) What did the girl find?
- (ii) When did she find it?
- (iii) How had the coin been dropped there?

- (iv) What was the worth of the coin?
(v) Why was it a whole fortune for her?
	ranslate any FIVE of the following sentences
- 1	nto English:
	(i) ہمارے باغ میں آم کے در خت تھے۔ (ii) ہم ہر روز اخبار پڑھتے ہیں۔
	(iii) کیا بچہ سور ہاہے؟ (iv) طلبہ نے نعرے لگائے۔
	(v) اوگ دو گھنے ہے آگ بجھارے ہیں۔ (vi) ہم تمھاراانظار کڑیں گے۔
	(vii) میں ڈرامے میں حصہ لے رہاہوں گا۔ (viii) ہم سب مسلمان ہیں۔
E	xclusively for candidates whose Medium of
xaı	mination is English (Question - 8 Alternative to Urdu Translation)
	Write TEN sentences about "Cirl Ovide"
	Write TEN sentences about "Girl Guide". 5
(i)	Change the voice of the following: 5
(1)	We use milk for making cheese.
(11)	The driver opened the door of the car.
(111)	The boy is climbing the wall.
(IV	We shall have killed the snake

- (v) Why did she write such a lette

(Compulsory)	9 th , Lahore Board 2016	Group - II
Time: 20 Min.	Objective Type	Marks: 19

Four possible answers A, B, C and D to each question are given. The choic which you think is correct, fill that circle in front of that question with Marker or Pen ink in the answer-book. Cutting or filling two or more circles will result in zero mark in that question.

Choose the correct form of verb and fill up

7 .	the purples sh	
	The sun — in the	e east
3321	(A) rise	(D)
	101	(B) rising (D) risen
2	She — since mo	rning
		(B) played
274	(C) has played	(D) has been playing
3	She — her cat ve	(D) has been playing
	(A) love	2 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1
Ty.	1011	(B) loves
4	I — here for two I	(D) has been loving
	(A) wait	
三声		. (B) have been waiting
5	(C) waiting	(D) Walted
23	He — newspaper (A) sell	
	(C) sells	(B) selling
A		(D) will sold with correct spelling and fill
	up the bubbles she	
6	(A) Confuseon	(B) Confusion
	(C) Konfusion	(D) Canfusion
77	(A) Invesion	(B) Envasion
	(C) Inviseon	(D) Invasion
8	(A) Intertain	(B) Entertain
12.0	(C) Entirtain	* (D) Intertaen
9	(A) Diffecult	(B) Dificult
Day.	(C) Difficult	(D) Defficult
	And the second s	correct meaning of the
11011	되었는데 이렇게 하는데 살아 있는데 아이들이 나를 하는데 살아 보는데 그렇게 되었다. 그 그리고 살아 하는데 그렇게 되었다.	and fill up the bubbles
DOM:	sheet:	uli litt aheli ciri e amb cal
10	살아 가게 잘 맛이지 않아면서 !!! [4] 시시 !!!	constructive role in society.
200	(A) awareness	(B) opinion
	(C) information	
111	Detect means :	
	(A) to find out	(B) search
	V	

12 She	ooking ioi	(D) lock into	
infur	simply posed	a counter	question that
	iated Abu Jehl.		23
	oleased	(B) helped	100
	enraged		lv
	Jehl began kno		
	politely	(B) slowly	
	forcefully	(D) angrily	and all all
	otion means :	(D) driging	14-11-6-20
The second second		(B) glamorou	ie .
	easy to know	Control of the Contro	
			ording to the
	mar and fill up		slieet.
Part of the second second	is fond of cooking	A STATE OF THE PARTY OF THE PAR	
	present particip		
The second secon	Infinitive		
		at The under	ined word is a /
- A 100 C	The state of the s	2	HOGILAN
			15 16-16
			machines
			ard Miles
2 T 1 T 1 T 1 T 1 T 1 T 1 T 1 T 1 T 1 T	A		
W. C. S. C.			Mark Mark State
	(1000) (150) (150) (150 P. T.) (P. T.	: 이 선생님, 100km (100km) - 100km (100km) (100km)	ie room.
1.11			
		(D) will come	9
(C)			
19 (C) My	mother become	es — if I get ho	
19 (C) My (A)	anxiety	es — if I get ho (B) anxious	ome late.
19 (C) My (A)		es — if I get ho	ome late.
19 (C) My (A) (C)	anxiety anxieties	es — if I get ho (B) anxious (D) anxiousI	ome late.
19 (C) My (A)	anxiety anxieties sh 9 th , Lal	es — if I get ho (B) anxious	ome late.
16 Sor an : (A) (B) (C) (D) 17 You (A) (C)	ne are born gre Possessive pro Indefinite prono Reflexive prono Personal prono — be punctua ought to must eard a noise — f came come	at The underl noun oun oun l. (B) should (D) would	ined word is a

Time: 2.10 hrs Essay Type Marks: 56 SECTION Answer any FIVE of the following questions: 10

Answer any FIVE of the following questions: 10
Why was the Holy Quran sent in Arabic?
What is the highest military award of Pakistan?
How does media provide entertainment?
Where is the royal room situated?
Why did the nurse ask Hira's sister to come and talk to her?

VI What are the effects of drug addiction?
VII How do you define noise pollution?
VIII Who was Helen Keller?

SECTION-II

Translate any two of the following paragraphs 4,4

(a) Her grandfather, Hazrat Abu Quhafaa was a disbeliever at that time. He was very old and had become blind. He said to her, "Asma, I think Abu Bakr has taken all the wealth, leaving you and children empty-handed and helpless." At this, she instantly ran to a corner of the home.

(b) Construction of the mosque started in 1609. The royal architect Sedefhar Mehmat Aga, was appointed by the Sultan as in-charge of the project. The opening ceremony was held in 1616. Unfortunately, the Sultan could not see the completion of the mosque in his life.

(c) This day I should devote to a hasty glimpse of the world, past and present. I should want to see the pageant of man's progress, the kaleidoscopic of the ages. How can so much be compressed into one day? Through the

	museums, of course?
	Rewrite any two above paragraphs into simple English.
1	Write down the summary of the poem "D. n. dils" by William Wordsworth. 5
	Paraphrase the following lines into simple English with reference to the context: The woods are lovely, dark and deep,
	And miles to go before I sleep, And miles to go before I sleep,
5.	idioms in your sentences :
	(i) conquest (ii) influential (iii) alleviate (iv) fit of fury (v) responsible (vi) across (vii) whose (viii) construct
6.	Write a letter to your sister congratulating her on success in exams. OR
	Write a story with the moral "Haste makes waste".
	and continuing passage carefully and
	There was once a man whose doctor gave him medicine which was quite black. His servant who was illiterate made a mistake and poured
, de	out a dose of ink in place of the drug. He gave it to his master who drank it. After the patient had

taken the dose of ink the servant somenow realized his mistake. He ran back to his master and said, "Sir, I have given you a dose of ink instead of the medicine as both were equally black. What should be done now?" The master replied softly, "Now give me a piece of blotting paper to swallow."

QUESTIONS:

8.

(i) What was the colour of the medicine?

(ii) What did the servant give to his master?

(iii) When did the servant come to know of his mistake?

(iv) What did the servant do?

(v) What did the master say to his servant?

Translate any FIVE of the following sentences into English :

(i) كياتمام سوال مشكل يقصع؟ (ii) موسم برسات شروع ہو چکاہے (iii) میں وقت ضائع نہیں کر رہاہوں۔ (iv) بونداباندی بنور ہی ہے۔ (v) پاکستان میز اپیاراو طن ہے۔ (vi) چاہے گرم تھی۔ (vii) وہ مجھے ملنے آئے گا۔ (viii) حصت پر کون ہے؟

Exclusively for candidates whose Medium of Examination is English (Question - 8 Alternative to Urdu Translation)

Write TEN sentences about "A Road Accident". 8

Change the voice of the following: 9

(i) Girls will sing songs.

(ii) We do not run this factory.

(iii) Have you finished your work?

(iv) You were telling a story.

(v) Milk is given by the goat.